
Douglas  County  has  grant
money to give out
Douglas  County  is  looking  for  entities  to  apply  for  the
Community Grant Program.

Applicants are encouraged to attend the Board of Commissioners
meeting where the electeds will discussed and announce the
awards.

Grant  applications  are  available  at  the  county  manager’s
office and treasure’s office in Minden, as well as the general
services office at the Lake Tahoe Administration Building in
Stateline.                                

Applications are due Sept. 28.

For more info, contact Kathy Kaiser at 775.782.9029.
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